FEB 2 7 Internet W ade Mobile

Dr. Paul Twomey President & CEO ICANN 4676 Admiralty Way Suite 330 Marina Del Rey, CA 90292

February 20, 2008

Re: IDN Roll-out

Dear Paul,

The Mobile Top Level Domain Registry [mTLD] respectfully requests authorization to begin accepting internationalised domain name [IDN] registrations containing hyphens in the third and fourth positions, pursuant to Appendix S of the Registry Agreement between mTLD and ICANN. This request is in anticipation of our expected roll-out during Q3/4 2008.

mTLD is supportive of the Guidelines for Implementation of IDNs as published in June, 2003 and will adhere to same with respect to any of its pending IDN offerings. We also commit to co-operating with ICANN in good faith to review the Guidelines at regular intervals as required.

Thanking you in anticipation.

Yours Sincerely,

Treý Harvin

CEO

Cc: Kurt Pritz, Senior Vice President, Operations Craig Schwartz, Chief Registry Liaison Tina Dam, IDN Program Director